Letter from the Administrator:



We Love, We Care, We Make a Difference



#### Dear Vida Encantada Residents and Family:

Hello, happy fall!! I hope this note finds you doing well. The summer has flown by once again! Cooler weather bring us to some upcoming harvest season happening's. As we all know this year we are unable to have our annual "Halloween Extravaganza". This year we will have a Halloween themed mobile parade. We will open this parade up to the public for the children to participate we will follow all protocols to keep our residents safe and at a distance. This is for our staff and residents to enjoy everyone dressed in their best costumes, We will also be handing out candy in designated areas for children that attend. As we continue with the implementation of "No Visitors" into our Facility. We the staff as well as the residents enjoy seeing you all these past couple months unfortunately this will be our last parade as it is getting colder. We will be holding the parade October 30th 2020 at 10:00 am weather permitting. Parade will take place between Legion and Mountain View on Collins Drive. To make this a fun and memorable time we encourage that you decorate your vehicle Halloween themed, as we will have a \$50 dollar cash price to the best decorated vehicle. This will also give you a chance to see your loved ones from a distance and wave to them. I ask if all family/friends to please stay in your vehicles as we cannot have anyone coming up to the residents and/or near where they are sitting. This is for there safety, as we remain covid free.

Thank you,

Many Blessing's,

Angela Rivera, Activities Director

We Love, We Care, We Make A Difference!!

# Letter from the Administrator:



Dear Vida Encantada Residents and Family,

October 2020

I hope that this letter finds you all in good spirits, filled with hope and good health. As we continue in the battle to make sure your loved one remains healthy and safe, I wanted to inform you of a few new things.

There is now new guidance on end of life care and I will soon be sending that information out. As you are anxious to see your loved one in person and have visits return to normal, DOH is being very careful of any reopening efforts but we will let you know immediately when that changes. Enclosure visits are scheduled once a month and can be scheduled by calling 505-425-9362 ext. 11.

We continue to be vigilant and work hard everyday to ensure that we do not have a single Covid-19 case in the facility, and we have not. Temperature checks are done daily on staff and we continue to vigorously follow all DOH and CDC guidelines.

Please continue praying for God's protection for our residents and staff and thank you for all your continued support. I would like to remind you that my door is always open and you can always call the facility (505-425-9362) with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Vigil, LNHA Vida Encantada Nursing & Rehab





### **Please notify:**

EJ Martinez in Medical Records

505-425-9362 extension 18

If you have changes of address or phone number.

This information is critical in case of an emergency.

Hospitals must be able to contact appropriate party for consent of treatment.

Thank you!





## For the Safety of our Residents

## **Residents**

Please make sure to SIGN IN & OUT

when you leave the Facility.

Family Members, Guest, or Visitors

Please make sure to SIGN IN & OUT IN the LOGBOOK

@ Reception area.
Thank You!

#### GREAT THINGS ARE HAPPENING

#### AT VIDA ENCANTADA

"WE ARE MAKING BIG STRIDES TO PROVIDE THE SERVICES THAT YOU NEED.... TO KEEP YOUR LOVE ONES CLOSE TO HOME."





# EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH





# "Activity Highlights"

















